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[EC] Thank you for your valuable suggestions
Monday 23 December 2024 at 11:22:23 Australian Eastern Standard Time 
Kenny Huang, Ph.D.
Karl Kloppenborg
mailman_EC

Dear Karl,

Thank you for the valuable feedback you provided to the Executive Council during 
the APNIC Member Meeting at APNIC 58.

The EC recently discussed the suggestions you made, namely:
• Extending the length of EC member terms to 3 years
• Implementing a limit on the number of terms an EC member can fulfil.

The EC has directed the APNIC Secretariat to develop these two suggestions into
proposed APNIC By-laws reforms to be put to a vote of Members, likely at APNIC
60 in September 2025.  More information will be shared in the coming months on
the proposals and Member consultation process.

Thanks again for your ongoing participating in the APNIC community, and we
hope to see you at APNIC 59 in Petaling Jaya.

This response will be published on the APNIC website for transparency.

Kind regards,

Kenny Huang
APNIC EC Chair

https://www.apnic.net/about-apnic/organization/structure/apnic-executive-council/ec-roles-and-obligations/ec-correspondence-and-feedback



